
   
 

Contact person:  
Mrs. Beverly McGillicuddy, Secretary to the School Committee 
Email: beverly.mcgillicuddy@haverhill-ps.org or 978-852-7663 

 

Announcement of Vacancy 
Haverhill Representatives to the Whittier 

Regional Vocational Technical High School 
School Committee 

 
The Haverhill School Committee is seeking applicants for the city’s two (2) 

representatives to the Whittier Regional Vocational Technical High School - School 

Committee.   

 

The application period runs from Tuesday, March 19, 2024, through Monday, March 

25, 2024 (5:00 pm). Letters of intent should be submitted to Mayor Melinda E. Barrett, 

Chairperson mayor@cityofhaverhill.com and Attorney Paul Magliocchetti, Vice Chair 

pmagliocchetti@haverhill-ps.org.  

 

The anticipated selection date is Thursday, March 28, 2024, during the      regular 

meeting of the Haverhill School Committee, which is the appointing authority. Each 

applicant shall have the opportunity to address the Haverhill School Committee at a 

School Committee meeting on the selection date. 

 

The policy of the Haverhill School Committee will govern the application process, 

appointment, and reporting responsibilities for individuals wishing to serve in the 

Haverhill seats on the Whittier Regional Vocational Technical High School (Whittier 

Tech) School Committee. The Haverhill School Committee aims to provide a 

straightforward and transparent process for Whittier Regional Vocational Technical 

High School - School Committee appointments as outlined in BDFB – Appointments 

to The Whittier Regional Vocational Technical High School - School 

Committee WRVTHS Haverhill Representative Policy.  
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